
        February 7, 2017 
         8:00 a.m. 

 
 The Fannin County Board of Education met in a work session with the following 
members present: Bobby Bearden, Chair; Lewis DeWeese, Vice Chair; Terry Bramlett; Chad 
Galloway; and Steve Stanley. All members were present. 
 
 The meeting was called to order by Bobby Bearden, Chair. 
 
 Sarah Finch, Principal of East Fannin Elementary School, and Keith Nuckolls, Principal 
of Fannin Middle School, shared presentations with the Board of school happenings. 
   

Mark Henson, Superintendent, reviewed the agenda for the upcoming Board meeting on 
Thursday, February 9, 2017, at 6:00 p.m.   

Board members and attending school employees left the central office and met at the Ada 
Street property to participate in a groundbreaking ceremony for the new FCSS Agricultural & 
Environmental Science facility.  Mr. Henson welcomed everyone and expressed his satisfaction 
with how the project was proceeding.  He acknowledged what a great job Danny Shinpaugh has 
done coordinating this project, what good community partners Feed Fannin has been, and that he 
is looking forward to working with Southern A&E as our architect and Carroll Daniel, our 
construction manager at risk.  FFA students and agriculture teachers from the high school and 
middle school were able to attend.  Many other community partners and several school system 
employees attended making it a great turnout. 

 There being no further business to come before the meeting, a motion was made by Terry 
Bramlett, seconded by Chad Galloway, to adjourn subject to being called into special session by 
the Chair when deemed necessary.  All members voted yes; motion carried.  

   

       _____________________________ 
       Bobby Bearden, Chairperson 
        

 
_____________________________ 

       Mark Henson, Superintendent 
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